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1. Roll Call: Bob Lee, Peter Menounous, Bob Benson, Mike Barry and Tom Pallone.
Absent: Roger Pellerin and Randy Brumbaugh with notice.
Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 7:08 p.m

2. Approval of Regular Meeting Minutes May 9, 2012: A motion was made by Bob Lee
to approve the Regular Meeting Minutes of May 9, 2012. Bob Benson seconds this
motion. No discussion held. All in favor. The motion passes unanimously.

3. New Business:

a. Discussion of Casella Waste Management-Curbside Recycling: Chairman Barry
went over the new pick up schedule which will occur every other week. The schedule

will be advertised in the Turnpike Buyer for Town Residents the week of June 18th
and June 25",

Casella Waste will deliver the toters to the Town Garage the week of June 18",
When Casella Waste distributes the toters to each household there will be a list of
collectable items attached to each toter. Tentative delivery is scheduled for the first
week of July. Discussion held.

b. End of Year Budget: In the absence of Roger Pellerin, Mr. Barry reported that the
revenue thus far has been slow. Mr. Pellerin will provide an end of year print out at
the July meeting which he will receive from Ms. Sherri Soucy.

¢. Security at the Transfer Station: Chairman Barry has reported that items are being
stolen from the Transfer Station-old refrigerators and aluminum guardrails.
Commission members discussed the installation of two security cameras by ADT
which are guaranteed for five years. The installation cost of $348 will be paid for by
Resource Recovery. The monthly fee will be absorbed by the T own Garage.

d. Porta-Potty at Transfer Station: Chairman Barry has ordered the Porta-Potty which
will be delivered this week.

4. Public Commentary: Bob Lee has received several calls from residents with regards to

#5 plastic being collected. Chairman Barry stated that a list will be taped to the toter on
the items that will be collectable.



Chairman Barry recommends that if the Town Hall Staff received phone calls with regards to the
Toters, that the Staff create a list of names and phone numbers which can be given to Mr. Barry
so he may contact them.

3. Adjourn: A motion was made by Peter Menounos to adjourn the meeting at 7:30 p.m.
Bob Lee seconds this motion. No discussion held. All in favor. The motion passes

unanimously.
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Audrey Cross-Lussier, Recording Secretary



